
 Draft Local Plan - Site SA45 Hadley Wood 

We have lived in Hadley Wood for most of our lives and we really love our area.
Please do not go ahead with the above proposed plan that will destroy a beautiful
part of Hadley Wood.

We have always enjoyed the green space in Hadley Wood, however during the
pandemic we were able to fully explore all the lovely areas and wildlife that Hadley
Wood offers. It gave us freedom and space when we were in lockdown and we are so
grateful that we had that escape during this very difficult time.

Climate change and the damage we cause our world cannot be reversed and if we
continue to abuse the few beautiful and unspoilt areas we have left, it is the future
generations that will suffer the most and not the people who put these plans
forward.

To be able to breathe in fresh air and have green space within walking distance,
should not just be a privilege but our right! This also reflects the governments policy
on keeping air pollution down and introducing Low Traffic areas. Destroying an area
that actually offers that does not make sense at all, when most boroughs in London
are now in the difficult position of trying to reduce and reverse the damage that was
caused by over building on land and over populating these areas.
As young members of our society we are very worried about Enfield councils plans to
over develop and destroy our area. Please do not put Hadley Wood at risk by
allowing this plan to go ahead.

Can you please therefore remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition
of the Local Plan and retain the green belt status for the land.
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